JP INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL
GREATER NOIDA 2024-25

Date: 30/07/24 Circular No: JPIS/24/87

Dear Parents
Namaskar!

As per DM’s order, due to Kawad Yatra, online classes will be held for grades
Nursery to XII on 31% July and 01 August 2024. The schedule for the same will be
shared by the class teachers through broadcast group.

The school will remain closed for students on 2™ August on account of Sawan
Shivratri.

.Please note that the exam which was scheduled on 31° July will now be held on
3 August (Saturday) followed by regular classes for with Friday’s time table
for the grades I-XIL.

Thanks for your understanding and co-operation.

Jai Hind

Ms.Ruby Chandel
principal@jpinternational.co.in



